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Waranga Rail Trail 
Project Update - Nov 2024 

Construction of the 10km gravel section of the Waranga rail trail, from the Bendigo - 
Murchison Road crossing to Channel Inlet Road is in full swing. The bottom “sub-base” 
layer has been installed along a majority of the paths length, and the top “base” layer 
commenced this week. Repairs to six VicTrack bridges is also underway, and 
installation of the path’s drainage culverts is almost complete. Native plantings have also 
been undertaken in areas where residences are close to the trail for added privacy  

These works are scheduled to be 
completed in March 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction of the asphalt path in Rushworth will re-commence at the end of 
November. Pausing the works for several months has given the sub-base sufficient time 
to dry and strengthen. It recently passed the required proof roll test so 
the base layer and asphalt can now be installed. These works are 
scheduled to be completed in December 2024 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Campaspe 
Project Manager Paul Arthurson using the details listed below 

Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan the QR Code 


